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TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  April 16, 2025 
 
RE:  Nine Oaks First Subdivision Lot 47 Sewer Lateral 
 

 

After the previous rejection of the sole bid for $86,074.29 plus $1,200 / cu. yd. for rock 

excavation for the Nine Oaks Lot 47 Sewer Lateral project.  The scope of the project was 

revised and the project re-bid.  Attached are the results of the second bid process for 

which three bids were received. 

Fronabarger Concreters’ bid is recommended for acceptance for this project. 

As always, if you have questions, please contact me at jsanders@jacksonmo.org or 573-

243-2300 x 2031. 
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